
 
 

 
 

 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Court will be closed on Friday, November 29 , 2019. 

 
Notwithstanding closure of the Clerk’s offices across the District,  
CM/ECF will be available for electronic filing.   
 
In the event of an Emergency, you may call (315) 295-1636. 


